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Memories of Many Wonderful Christmases in Russia 

Dear Friends and Loved Ones, 

Dreaming of a white Christmas? It is more than likely in Northwest Rus-

sia, where the Vyborg Christian Center stands by the seven-centuries old 

castle in the gateway city to Russia. We thought we would assemble a 

montage of memorable pictures from our winters in Russia over the last 

three decades. The ministries of the Christian Center are still continuing 

today under the new leadership of Vladimir and Irina Nasedkin.   

Outside the Christian Center 

   A cozy country cottage 

    Christmas in the kindergarten 

Inside the Christian Center Visiting the orphanage 
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Christmas in the orphanage Christmas in the 

pine forest 




